
     Auxiliary News 
 
     Howdy! 
 
     Your Unit officers and 
members continue to work 
hard for the American Le-

gion Auxiliary, at both the Department level 
and the Unit level. Several of us attended the 
Fall Department Executive Committee meet-
ing in Austin, where we had fun, learned 
more about the Auxiliary’s state and national 
programs, and enjoyed the friendships we 
have gained at that level. I attended Presi-
dent’s school, which is always enlightening. 
It doesn’t matter how many times you attend, 
there is always something new to learn. 
 
 Our Auxiliary’s bake sales have been 
going extremely well. The proceeds from 
these, the Burger Burn, and the monthly 
membership dinners, all contribute to our 
programs, such as the Kid’s and Senior’s 
Christmas parties and Girl’s State, our big-
gest program. Also, be on the lookout for 
correspondence regarding donations for our 
annual CASI Silent Auction fundraiser in 
January. 
 
 We meet on the first Wednesday of 
the month at 7:00 PM. You are all welcome 
to come listen and participate in the decision 
making process and learn of volunteer oppor-
tunities for the upcoming parties I mentioned 
earlier. 
 
 EVERY member matters! EVERY 
dollar matters! EVERYONE can make a dif-
ference. 
 
Robin Alva 
President, ALA Unit 593 
 

 

Post 593 Officers:  
Commander: Henry Creech 
Past Commander: Jack Leanhart 
1st Vice:  
2nd Vice: Kevin Winchowski 
Adjutant: Kellie Warrell 
Finance:  Ray Barger 
Chaplain: George Alva 
Judge Advocate: Karen Paris 
Historian: Marcelo Buckley  
Service Officer: Brad Martin  
Sgt At Arms: Tracy Burkett-Velez 
Hubmaster: Dennis Ducharme  
Members at Large: Shelli Creech, 
Robert Henkel, Alex Linares, Michael 
Potter, Ken Rodd, Manny Velez 
 
Auxiliary Officers:  
President: Robin Alva 
Vice President: Rosie Cherry 
Secretary: Sandra Vinson 
Treasurer: Sue Buckley  
Historian: Donna Linares 
Chaplain: Michelle Muth 
Sgt At Arms: Tami Cox 
Members at Large:   
Debbie Potter, Patty Keys, Audrey 
Woodruff 
 
Sons of the American Legion:  
Commander: Rick Moe  
1st Vice: Bill Cox 
2nd Vice: Mikey Wilson 
Adjutant: Joe Falco 
Finance: Dave Paris 
Chaplain: Clayton Wallers  
Historian: Adam Bales 
Sgt At Arms: Brad Martin 
Judge Advocate: Michael Potter 
Members At Large:  
Jimmy May, Henry Creech 
Legion Advisor: Danny Muth 
 
ALR Officers:  
Director:  Paul Goymerac 
Asst Director: Ed Richards 
Secretary: Sara Mazac 
Finance: Rob Henkel 
Road Captain: Sean Lowder 
Safety Officer:  Josh Blevins 
Membership: Amy Reed 
Sgt At Arms: Buzz Hendricks  
Chaplain: Robin Alva 
Service Officer: Daniel Riggs  
Historian: Julie Evans 
Members at Large: Matt Scott, Allen 
Lowe, Matt Evans, and Mark Luther 

Hours of Operation 

Mon-Fri: 2 pm—9 pm 

Sat: 12 pm — 9 pm 

Sun: 12 pm — 6 pm 
(May remain open after posted closing 

times to serve customers) 

The American Legion 
William M. Randolph, Post 593 

326 Legion Drive West, Converse, TX 78109 
(210) 658-1111 

Email:  Post593tx@yahoo.com        Website:  http://www.Post593.org 

October 2024 

Commander’s Comments 

     Good Day, Post 593 
Family! 

     Early Bird renewal is 
in full swing.  If you 
haven’t renewed for 2025 

yet, this is the perfect time!  Renew on or 
before October 11th and receive a free 
Chicken Fried Steak on 10/11/2024 from 
6-7:30. 

 Reminder that October is the last 
month for monthly Chicken Fried Steak, 
Breakfast, and Steak night before Winter 
Break. 

 Great news!  With the help from 
Matt Scott and others, we will be getting 
signs put up on FM 78 and on S Seguin 
Rd signifying “American Legion Post 
593” with an arrow pointing towards the 
post.  This is very exciting.  Thank you 
everyone involved for their help on this. 

 If you haven’t purchased your 
Memorial Brick, please do so.  The funds 
are being used to move the monument 
and flag poles.  Please see the flyer for 
the QR code or visit the post. 

 Lastly, Boys’ State has gone up to 
$400 per Statesman.  Girls’ State remains 
at $475 for now.   

 Please see the calendar for all up-
coming events. 

 

As always, God Bless our Troops and our 
Family, 

Commander Creech 

 

Post Home Manager: Tracy Diggs 

Newsletter Editor: Ray Baker 

 raybaker013@yahoo.com 



  

  

   
SALute From the Squadron Commander 

 

SALute 

 

Hello SAL. Welcome to Fall. You wouldn’t know it by the temperatures. 

It's membership renewal time. The sooner you renew (or sign up a new member) the better it is for 
all, and especially for you! Signing up before  October 11 gets you a discount on your dues plus a free chicken fried 
steak dinner on October 11. See the flyer in this newsletter. 

Thank you to all the volunteers and customers who made the Pre-Ocktoberfest meal a great success. If you’d like to 
volunteer for future events, get with our 2nd Vice Mikey Wilson, or any SAL member for information.  

My project this year is to provide assistance to the Converse Animal Shelter. There is an information flyer in this 
Newsletter and around the Post detailing our plans and ways we can all help. The project kickoff date is October 11. 

 We are also starting our annual “Quarters for VA Patients” drive this month. We are collecting rolls of quarters to 
hand out to patients at Audie Murphy during our annual Christmas Visit. These quarters are much appreciated by the 
patients as they can use them for snacks and sweets and other little necessities from the vending machines. 

One final reminder, our annual golf tournament takes place on October 20th. Information flyers are in this newsletter 
and at the Post. 

Happy Halloween! 

Until next month......  

For God and Country, 

Rick Moe 
Commander  
Sq 593  

 

 

Riders Report 

 

 Welcome to the fall.  Temperatures are falling a little but do not let that fool you, we still 
have a few hot days left in the calendar year.  Fall also means leaves may be on the road as well as 
those last minute clippings from mowing the lawn.  Be careful if driving a motorcycle in the resi-
dential areas.   

 This past September brought 
about some great events that ALR Chapter 593 supported.  
Our Memorial Ride was the hit for September with over 
20 riders.  The best thing about the ride was that we did 
not have to mention any rider who passed away in the past 
year.  That’s always a great sign of a perfect year.  We also 
supported Foundation 14’s fundraiser and ride on 28 Sep-
tember 2024.  The 593rd Chapter was recognized for their 
ongoing support to Foundation 14.  Please take the time to 
google and review their mission…..great organization for 
our disabled Veterans. 

 In October, we have a few events that are upcom-
ing, highlighted by the Scavenger Hunt on 12 October 
2024.  This will be conducted out of Post 593 and we will 
continue to protect our winning streak.  Cages/vehicles are 
welcomed so please come on down and join the fun.  No 
registration fee, this is one of those fun events that is for 
area ALR Chapters like Chapter 245, 179, 593, and 592. 



  

  

 

 Finally, the preparation for the 2025 Rolling Run during the third weekend of March is underway.  We will 
have our long-standing rifle and pistol drawing, live/silent auction, live music, great food, and a fun ride that will be 
under 100 miles.  If you are interested in donating items for the auction, please coordinate with Amy Reed and if 
you want to purchase some raffle tickets for the guns, they will be available towards the end of October.   

 

God bless our Veterans and keep our Riders safe. 

Director, Paul “Timmy” Goymerac 

 

1st Vice Commander Report 

 

 As one of the largest Posts in Texas, we have to work extra hard to meet and maintain our 100% goal-but it 
can happen and it does happen.  If you have not renewed for 2025, please renew for this year as quickly as possible 
and bring in new members as well. 

 There are multiple ways to  renew: 

• Online at mylegion.org and print your membership card;   

• Send in your reminder renewal form that is mailed by Headquarters;   

• Leave a check with the bartender for the membership bag (make sure your Legion ID number is on the check).   

 If you have served in federal active duty in the United States Armed Forces since December 7, 1941, and 
have been honorably discharged; or are still serving, you are eligible to join! Bring in your friends, family, and 
neighbors to register for the Legion (and check eligibility for Auxiliary and Sons as well!).   

 

Position Open:  1st Vice Commander, American Legion Post 593 

 

Nominations to fill the vacancy will be taken from the floor during the October General Member-
ship Meeting, election will follow the nomination process. 

 

Nominee needs to be present to accept the nomination. 

 

October  2, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Post Hall 

326 Legion Drive, Converse, TX  78109 

 

 



  

  

Hello To All 

 

I just wanted to let you know that the Veterans Day Parade in Universal City will be held 
on the 2nd of November – that way there is no conflict with our parade on November 9th.  It 
is a great feeling knowing that – as sister Posts – we can work together and make BOTH 
parades a rousing success!  I know that 4676 is registering for our parade, and I am hoping 
that Kirby, Schertz, 667 and other localities will participate as well.  The Commander has 
told me that we will participate in the UC parade as well.  As a member of the board on the 
GRAVC, please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  

RD 

Member-at-Large 

Position Open:  Historian, American Legion Post 593 

 

Nominations to fill the vacancy will be taken from the floor during the November General Mem-
bership Meeting, election will follow the nomination process. 

 

Nominee needs to be present to accept the nomination. 

November 6, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Post Hall 

326 Legion Drive, Converse, TX  78109 



  

  

 

The Fourth Pillar- 

Children and Youth 

September Court of Honor (Awards Ceremony) saw Troop 593 Scouts receive nearly 75 Awards ranging from 
Marksmanship Awards for Rifle, Shotgun, and Archery to Merit Bandages in the areas of possible careers, hobbies, 
and Life Lessons to Rank Advancement. 

This month the troop went to McKinney Falls State Park for their campout.  They learned about fishing, bird study, 
and cooking.  Additionally with September being Suicide Awareness Month we opened up a dialog about the need to 
reach out when you are depressed and how to get help to those who may need assistance.  They found out that suicide 
is the second leading cause of death for 10 to 24 year olds.  

Post 593 gives these youth great life lessons, thank you so much!! 



  

  

 

For the Good of the Legion 

 
Excerpt from our National Commander James LaCoursiere, Jr.’s article (American Legion, Sep 18, 2024) 

 

“As we approach our 106th year, our mission remains the same: Be The One. Our commitment to 
ending veteran suicide and destigmatizing mental health is more crucial than ever. It’s imperative 
that we make it okay for veterans to ask for help. 

 

Please, Be The One who reaches out to veterans, listens to their concerns, and offers support when 
they need it. Remember, the crisis line at 988 is available 24/7 for those in immediate need. 

 

Let’s all commit to being the one everyday.” 

 



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  

Post Home Manager’s Message 

Thank you to the Post leadership for their unwavering support and a very special thank you to you, our loyal 
customers. This wouldn’t be possible without you. You are our friends and we enjoy seeing you every time 
you walk through the door. 

 

We have an amazing hall for rent for all of your special events such as weddings, quin-
ceaneras, birthdays, anniversaries, reunions, etc. For information or to schedule your party 
please reach out to me, Tracy Diggs at (210) 658-1111. Tell your friends! 

  

Surprise a friend with a 
Drink Chip for our 
Cantina! 



  

  

In Memoriam 

 

 

 

 

The Newsletter will dedicate the space above to the memory of loved ones who have left 
this world much too soon. The criteria is as follows:  The deceased must be a member of 
The American Legion, The American Legion Auxiliary, The Sons of The American Legion, The 
American Legion Riders, or an immediate family member of such. Specifically, the spouse, 
parent, child, or sibling of a member. Please inform the Newsletter Editor directly or 
through one of the chaplains. 



  

  

October 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
    1 2 3 4 5 

   
Coffee & Dough-

nuts Pot Pie Dinner 5:30 pm 
Dart League 7 pm 

   

   9-11 am Post GMM 7pm Pool League 8 pm    

   

ALR Exec Mtg 

7pm 
Auxiliary Mtg 7pm 

     

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

  
Boy Scouts 6:30 

pm 

Coffee & Dough-

nuts H & E 7 pm 

Burger Burn 

5:30pm 
Chicken Fried 
Steak  

Breakfast 8-

11:00am 

  

Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m. 
9-11am 

  

Dart League 7 pm Night 6pm-7:30pm 
ALR Scavenger 

Hunt 

    

ALR GM Mtg 7pm 

  

Pool League 8 pm 
Early Bird   

Dinner   

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

Steel Guitar Associa-

tion 

Boy Scouts 6:30 

pm 

Coffee & Dough-

nuts (Taco  Tues-

day) 

Post Exec Mtg 7 

pm 
Dart League 7 pm 

  
 

 and Burger sales 
Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m. 
9-11 am   Pool League 8 pm 

  
Shuffle Board Tourna-
ment 2:30 pm 

  Columbus Day 

S.A.L. GM Mtg 

7pm 

  

  

    

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

SAL Golf Tournament 

Boy Scouts 6:30 

pm 

Coffee & Dough-

nuts Newsletter Articles Due 
Dart League 7 pm 

Stake Night 6pm - 

8pm   

  

Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m. 
9-11 am 

  
Pool League 8 pm 

Costume    
Party   

            

27 28 29 30 31    

  
Boy Scouts 6:30 

pm 

Coffee & Dough-

nuts   Dart League 7 pm 
   

  
Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m. 
9-11 am   Pool League 8 pm 

   



  

  

Open to the public. 

Breakfast Taco Tuesday 

October 15th 



  

  

ALA UNIT 593  
General Membership Nights 
5:30 PM – 7 PM or until we run out 

(FIRST WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH) 

 

 

OCTOBER 2ND – INDIVIDUAL CHICKEN POT PIES, SALAD, DESSERT $10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER 6TH – ENCHILADAS, RICE, BEANS, DESSERT $10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL PROCEEDS GO TO VETERAN PROGRAMS!! 

 

 



  

  

 

Hamburgers/Cheeseburgers, 

FF and dessert for 

$10.00 per plate! 

 

Time: 5:30  -  7:30 pm 

October 10 
Open to the public. 

William M. Randolph 

Post 593 

326 Legion Dr. W. 

Converse, Texas 78109 

Info: (210) 658-1111 



  

  



  

  



  

  

Eggs cooked to order,  Omelets, Pancakes, French Toast, Ba-

con, Sausage, Hash Browns, Toast, Fresh Fruit, Pastries, 

Coffee, Juice 

All you can eat for the bargain price of $10.00 per plate! 

Time: 

William M. Randolph 

Post 593 

326 Legion Dr W 

Converse TX 78109 

Information: 210-658-1111 



  

  

October 13, 2024 

2 to 5 pm 



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  

October 25, 2024 

6:00pm - 7:30pm 

 

Info: (210) 658-1111 

 

Dine-in or take out. 

Open to public. 

12-oz ribeye cooked to order. 

Salad, dinner rolls, and choice of  vegetable. 

All this for the incredibly low price of  only 

$16 per plate! 

Open jukebox for your musical pleasure. 

Join us for a great meal, music, and              

fellowship. 

William M. Randolph Post 593 

326 Legion Dr. West 

Converse, Texas 78109 

Costume 

Party 

 

Dress to 

Dismay!!! 



  

  

SOUTH TEXAS VETERANS’ HEALTH CARE SYSTEMS 

VA OUTREACH EVENT 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 2ND, 2024 

9 AM – 12 PM 

LOCATION: 326 LEGION DRIVE W, CONVERSE, TX 78109 

WILLIAM M. RANDOLPH AMERICAN LEGION POST 593 

PATIENT ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 

VETERANS TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

FT. SAM HOUSTON NATIONAL CEMETERY 

CAREGIVER PROGRAM 

MENTAL HEALTH 

WOMEN’S HEALTH 

PATIENT ADVOCATE 

HOMELESS VETERAN PROGRAM 

VETERANS BENEFITS ADMINISTRATION 



  

  


